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RONALD H. BROWN LEADERSHIP AWARDS 

HONOREES

Lunch and Learn: 12/08/2022 12:00 PM - 1:00 PM
Lunch and Learn: 01/12/2023 12:00 PM - 1:00 PM
Operation Home: 01/21/2023 9:00AM-5PM

For details, visit ulpgh.org/events

December 2022 Newsletter  
Upcoming Events

HOME OFFICE: The Warner Center  332 Fifth Avenue, Fourth Floor Pittsburgh, PA 15222  
Duquesne Family Support Center: 1 Library Place-Lower Level, Duquesne, PA 15110
East Hills Family Support Center: 2320 East Hills Drive, Pittsburgh, PA 15221
Northview Heights Family Support Center: 437 Mt. Pleasant Road, Pittsburgh PA 15214

Ronald H. Brown Leadership Awards Gala: 2/3/2023
For more information, visit www.ulpgh.org/2023-
ronald-h-brown-leadership-awards-gala/
Urban League Sunday: 2/11/2023, Location TBA

Save the Date

Civic Leadership Community Leadership Emerging Leadership

Saleem Ghubril Dr. Angela Reynolds Leon Ford NA For Change

After two year hiatus, the Urban League of Greater Pittsburgh returns to the Westin Pittsburgh on
February 3, 2023 for the Annual Ronald H. Brown Leadership Awards Gala.  Honorees include 
Saleem Ghurbil for Civic Leadership and Dr. Angela Reynolds and Leon Ford for Community Leadership

for their great examples in nourishing equity, unity and understanding. This year, we are excited to
announce an Emerging Leadership category showcasing youth. NA for Change, a student-formed and led

group at North Allegheny School District founded to address the gaps in the District’s approach to
diversity, equity and inclusion, will receive the inaugural award. For information on tickets or
sponsorships, please contact the Development Office at (412)227-4229 or email at mbuzzelli@ulpgh.org

Announcing the 

https://ulpgh.org/events/


Pictured here:  Richard Morris, Dr. Liz Miller, Carlos T.
Carter, Regina Scott and Ronald Lawrence

uccess Stories

Find us, follow us, like us, share us. @ulpgh

If you are interested in learning more about our programs or would like to volunteer, please
contact the Development Office at (412) 227-4229 or email mbuzzelli@ulpgh.org.

Annual Thanksgiving Distribution
The Annual Thanksgiving Distribution returned to in-person at the David Lawrence Convention Center on November 19,
2022 after a hiatus due to the pandemic. With the help from the University of Pittsburgh's Clinical and Translational
Science Institute, over 1,000 families attended the food distribution and health and human service fair. Volunteers from
various groups including, but not limited to, the Boy Scouts, the ULGP Young Professionals and ULGP Guild, group,
group, group, help make this event possible each year. Special thanks, as always, to our supporters Giant Eagle, IKEA,
Highmark Wholecare, United Way 211 and Pittsburgh Community Bank. 

For media coverage of the event, visit www.ulpgh.org SEARCH: Thanksgiving

Volunteers from the ULGP Young Professionals Auxiliary

“Urban League gave me a chance to live
up to my potential. The world said I was
too old and washed up, And now I have
my dream career that I have been
searching for 30 years.” Brian P.

"The Urban League saved our lives." 
 Robin H.

GET OUT THE VOTE
The Urban League of Greater Pittsburgh partnered with Black Political
Empowerment Project (B-PEP) and Voter Empowerment Education &
Enrichment Movement (VEEEM Pittsburgh) to canvass neighborhoods going
door-to-door talking to residents about the importance of voting and helped
get residents registered who weren't already.

5,500+
calls made through
volunteer phonebank
efforts


